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 ADDENDUM #4 
 

RFP 25-008 
 

2025 LMIG Street Paving 
 

This addendum is being issued to address questions submitted regarding RFP 25-008: 
 

1. Regarding Lindsey Court and Victoria Way, does the city want them to be edge milled? No 
 

2. Are the entire cul-de-sacs intended to be resurfaced? Yes, the cul de sac will need to be paved 
 

3. Should South Harmony Street be overlayed to the existing road width? Yes, south harmony will need 
to be paved to the existing width of the road 

 
 

 
This addendum should be signed and returned with your proposal. Failure to do so may result in the proposal 
being non-responsive.  
 
  
 
Christy Case 
Finance Director 
City of Commerce 
 
Company Name __________________________________________________________ 
Authorized Representative _________________________________________________ 


